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From: leigh davidson 
Sent: Tuesday, 6 July 2021 9:13 PM

Economics and Governance Committee
Submission on the Bill for emergency  powers to be extended until April 2022.

To:
Subject:

Dear Sir, 

I would respectfully like to advise you of my total dissatisfaction that emergency powers have been 
extended until April next year. 

I would like to advise that this is an overreach of Government! The lockdowns have gone on long enough, 
damaging already fragile businesses, creating untold misery to those in Aged Care and their families. There 
is no scientific study provided to show mask are helpful or locking people up actually works!  

I believe in the outdated democratic principles like the need for public debate, transparency and an 
accountable government. 

Yours faithfully 
Mrs Leigh Davidson 
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